NCS: Notice of failure of holding Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2017  
On 19/10/2017, Noibai Catering Services Joint Stock Company noticed the failure of holding Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:

Based on the real situation and opinions of shareholders attending the meeting, Chairman of the meeting announces that the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 expected to be held on 19/10/2017 does not have enough conditions for holding. The expecting time of the 2nd Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 will be announced to shareholders according to laws and the Charter of the Company.
